
 

19th May 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Year 8 Wicksteed Park Trip Opportunity  

 

I am writing to inform you that your child is invited to attend a school trip which will be running on Wednesday 12th 
July 2023, at Wicksteed Park. This trip is open to all students in Year 8 at Kibworth Mead Academy. However, if there 
are significant concerns over your child’s attendance or behaviour, then they may be unable to attend the trip.  

The cost of the trip includes the ticket to the theme park and the transport to get there. Due to the close proximity 
of Wicksteed Park, we will be travelling there and back within the school day allocation and will be back for the 
buses at 3pm.  

The cost of the trip varies based on the number of students in attendance.  

Number of students  Cost of trip 
170+ £23 per child  
150+ £24.10 per child  
100+ £29 per child  
75+ £33.70 

  

Your child will require a packed lunch for the day. If they receive free school meals, we can organise for a packed 
lunch for your child to take with them on the trip. If you have any concerns about paying for the trip, please contact 
Miss Smith via bsmith@kibworth-tmet.uk and she will be able to let you know if there is support available for you.  

I hope this will be a fantastic opportunity to bring together Year 8 and celebrate what a fantastic year of 
achievements we have had. I really hope your child would like to join us for this exciting opportunity. To secure your 
child’s place, please login to My Child at School and pay a £10 deposit by Friday 26th May. The remaining balance 
with then appear on My Child At School and need to be paid Friday 9th June.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with Miss Smith via bsmith@kibworth-tmet.uk .  

Kind Regards 

 

Beth Smith  

Head of Year 8  

Teacher of PE 
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